
            David A.S.Crofts 
 
            25 Brisbane Street 
            BERWICK  3806 
 
Port Phillip City Council 
 
208 Bank Street 
SOUTH MELBOURNE  3205 
 
Private Box 900 
ST. KILDA  3182 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for your ticket informing me of the danger of financial injury 
associated with parking in the vicinity of the enclosed sign. 
 
Please allow me to keep your ticket as it will serve as a valuable reminder of the 
dire consequences of parking in the vicinity of one of these signs again. 
 
A cursory glance at the enclosed sign indicated to me that someone was trying 
to warn me that cars with permits tend to cluster around this sign. 
It was not clear to me that other cars were forbidden.  Also it was not clear to 
me that being an authorized road user did not mean my car was permitted. 
 
If  I through my actions I have caused anyone distress please send me 
information on how I can compensate them in person. 
 
I am an invalid pensioner visiting my psychiatrist, and I can’t afford to pay. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Crofts 
 
 
 
 



        David A.S.Crofts 
 
        25 Brisbane Street 
        BERWICK  3806 
 
Port Phillip City Council 
 
208 Bank Street 
SOUTH MELBOURNE  3205 
 
Private Box 900 
ST. KILDA  3182 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to request the “courtesy letter” associated with the enclosed 
infringement notice. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Crofts 
 
 
 
 
 



        David A.S.Crofts 
 
        25 Brisbane Street 
        BERWICK  3806 
 
Port Phillip City Council 
 
208 Bank Street 
SOUTH MELBOURNE  3205 
 
Private Box 900 
ST. KILDA  3182 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please accept these valuable documents as token of my appreciation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Crofts 
 
P.S. A courtesy letter is not required. 
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